
 

Dual Credit Information Session 
for Cuba High School Students and Families 

Thursday, April 15 from 2:40-3:30 p.m. 
Join us on Zoom https://sanjuancollege-edu.zoom.us/j/4818333237 

 
Students who plan to take a Dual Credit class in the Fall 2021 semester are encouraged to enroll  

as Dual Credit students in April or May before they leave for summer break. 
 

We will demonstrate the Dual Credit enrollment process, San Juan College’s Career Pathways, 
academic and Career Technical Education classes,  

and how to get registered for a Fall 2021 class! 
 

High school students and parents are both encouraged to join us! 

https://sanjuancollege-edu.zoom.us/j/4818333237

